# University of Central Florida STARS

Libraries' Newsletters Newsletter

## InSTALLments, Fall Issue 114, September 2017

10-9-2017

Renee Montgomery *University of Central Florida*, rcmontgomery@ucf.edu

Find similar works at: http://stars.library.ucf.edu/lib-news

University of Central Florida Libraries http://library.ucf.edu

#### Recommended Citation

Montgomery, Renee, "InSTALLments, Fall Issue 114, September 2017" (2017). Libraries' Newsletters. 322. http://stars.library.ucf.edu/lib-news/322

This Newsletter is brought to you for free and open access by STARS. It has been accepted for inclusion in Libraries' Newsletters by an authorized administrator of STARS. For more information, please contact lee.dotson@ucf.edu.



News you can use from the john c. hitt library



What terrors lurk in the heart of humanity? What scary thoughts skulk in the corners of your mind? What dark and spooky words will cross your page?

Submit your scary story for the first annual Knight Terror Library Writing Contest by 11:59 pm on October 20, 2017 to see if you cause the best fright.

For more information: <a href="http://stars.library.ucf.edu/horrorshort">http://stars.library.ucf.edu/horrorshort</a>

### **Campus Connections**

Stop by the front of the library and learn more about these campus organizations









## Open Heart Open Mic

Join us for a lunch break in the John C. Hitt Library. The UCF Libraries is partnering with the Women's & Gender Studies Program to present an ongoing open mic event series.

You are welcome to bring a story, poem, song, or any other vocal presentation to share — any topic.

10/19 @ Noon | Library Room 223